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Byron Area Schools 
 
 

May 16, 2022 
 
 

Dear Byron Area Schools Families, 

With an abundance of caution, all Byron Area Schools buildings were placed in Shelter in 
Place at 1:50 pm on Monday, May 16, 2022 after a safety concern was reported.   A 
FaceTime call was placed to a certain student.  No threats were made, but a gun was 
seen in the background of the video. 

The administration acted immediately and contacted authorities.  The school worked 
with officers throughout the Shelter in Place to assure the safety of our students, staff, 
and the public.  All students are being released at the regularly scheduled time. 

If you have any questions concerning this incident, please contact me at (810) 266-4881.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Jan Amsterburg, Interim Superintendent 
Byron Area Schools 

312 W. Maple Avenue 
Byron, MI  48418 
Phone:  (810) 266-4881 
byronsupt@byron.k12.mi.us  
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